
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Minutes Uxbridge Board of Health meeting Thursday, November 15, 2007 9 AM 
Room 204 Town Hall 21 South Main Street, Uxbridge, MA 01569 

 
In attendance: Susan Smith, Chairman, Cay Den Herder, Member, Dennis Costello, 
Health Agent. 
 
9:05 AM Chairman Smith opened the meeting 

 
Guests: Thomas Tzeremes, Harry’s Pizza, Mr. Tzeremes came in to speak with Board 
members and the Health Agent regarding his proposal for education of his employees 
regarding Food Safety.  
 
Leon Stevens, 209 Henry St., emergency, well variances. Mr. Stevens owns both 209 
and 215 Henry Street therefore the request for variances was unnecessary. The 
Board allowed the request with the proviso that no septic system will be installed 
within 100’ of the new well. 
 
New Business: Review Health Agents work completions, Health Agent, Dennis Costello 
tells the Board that most of the restaurants and food retailers have had their first 
inspection and he will be starting the second round of inspections beginning in January.    
 
Title V and Water Quality reports, were reviewed. 
 
Correspondence was reviewed. 
           
Various permits and bills were signed. 
 
Adjournment, Cay Den Herder moved to adjourn today’s meeting. Susan Smith 
seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Denise Delannoy, Secretary for the Board of Health 
 
 
 
_____________________________  ___________________________ 
Susan A. Smith, Chairman   Cay Den Herder, Member 
 


